
 

 

 

Muskegon Heights Public School Academy System 

2411 Sanford 

Muskegon Heights, MI  49444 

 

Tuesday, April 9, 2024 

 

Subject: Invitation to Participate in the Muskegon Heights Public School Academy System   
Stakeholder Survey 

 

Dear Community Partner 

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure MHPSAS provides the best possible educational experience 
for our students, we are embarking on a strategic planning process. This process will help us identify 
our strengths, areas for improvement, and the strategic priorities that will guide our school over the 
coming years. A key component of this planning process is our Stakeholder Survey, and we need your 
input! 

 

Why Your Input Matters 

Your insights and experiences are invaluable to us as we seek to understand our current landscape 
and plan for the future. Whether you are a student, parent, staff member, or part of our extended 
community, your perspective is unique and crucial to our comprehensive understanding of where we 
stand and where we need to go. 

 

About the Survey 

Duration: The survey should take approximately 15 minutes to complete. 

Confidentiality: Responses will be confidential and analyzed in aggregate. Individual responses will 
not be identifiable. 

Deadline for Submission:  Tuesday, April 16th, 2024 

Link to Survey: https://forms.office.com/r/W1XRaZ0z5s 

https://forms.office.com/r/W1XRaZ0z5s


 

 

How to Participate 

Please click on the link above to participate in the MHPSAS Stakeholder Survey. The survey is 
accessible from Monday, April 8th to Wednesday, April 16th. We encourage you to participate at your 
earliest convenience to ensure your voice is heard. 

 

Your Voice, Our Future 

By participating in this survey, you are directly contributing to the shaping of MHPSAS’ future. The 
feedback collected will inform our strategic planning process and help us set priorities that reflect 
our community's needs and aspirations. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance with the survey, please do not hesitate to 
contact our planning consultant at vanessa@provision4solutions.com. 

 

Thank you in advance for your valuable input and for being an integral part of our journey towards 
excellence. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

J.J. Lewis, VP MHPSAS Board of Directors 

Chair, Strategic Planning Committee   

Muskegon Heights Public School Academy System 

 


